
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 3, 2017 

 

 

 

To Our Valued Hunter Panels Xci Wall Insulation Customers: 

 

 

Raw material increases incurred last fall have been followed with more increases, 

significantly impacting the cost to produce polyiso insulation materials.  

Accordingly, it is necessary for Hunter Panels to raise prices on all polyiso 

products by 7% effective with shipments occurring on or after Monday, April 3, 

2017. 

 

Existing job/project quotes will be honored for delivery through their documented 

ship date.  All new quotes for projects shipping beyond April 3, 2017 will reflect 

the announced price increase. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Hunter Panels Xci Wall Insulation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Grant Stahl 

National Sales Manager-Xci Wall Insulation 

Hunter Panels 

 


